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Dear friends, 

Oregon Energy Fund is an organization that holds a crucial place 
in the hearts and lives of Oregonians. For over three decades, we 
have been dedicated to supporting and empowering individuals 
and families throughout the state. We understand the significance 
of energy security and the impact it has on every aspect of 
people’s lives. From keeping a home warm during the coldest 
winter night to ensuring that the lights stay on during challenging 
times, our mission is to provide assistance that goes beyond 
temporary relief. 

We believe in tackling the root causes of energy insecurity, 
aiming for long-term stability and resilience for Oregonians. 
That stability is threatened when basic home maintenance 
and repairs are unaffordable for families. This is why Oregon 
Energy Fund has expanded our programming through corporate 
partnerships to include projects that offer no-cost repairs for 
heating and cooling equipment, insulation, and other costly 
appliances that keep people safe 
and energy bills manageable.  
These partnerships allow us to 
keep donor contributions focused 
on energy assistance, while also 
allowing us to extend even greater 
support to clients in need.

As an organization deeply rooted in 
the community, we have witnessed 
firsthand the transformative power 
of our efforts. We have seen families lifted out of crisis, children 
given opportunities to thrive, and communities strengthened.  
Oregon Energy Fund is more than just an organization. For many, 
we are all that stands between them and the cold. In a world 
with so many barriers to building a bright and secure future, we 
are here to ensure that energy costs aren’t one of them. As the 
country’s only statewide energy assistance program, we take this 
responsibility seriously, but we can’t do it alone.

Your support enables us to continue creating a future where 
every Oregonian has the energy security they deserve. This 
will ensure that families never have to face the heart-wrenching 

choice between electricity and food due to an unexpected crisis. 
I continue to draw inspiration from the incredible support of 

our community, knowing that together, we can continue to 
make a meaningful difference in the lives of Oregonians.

A YEAR IN 
REVIEW:

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MANAGEMENT TEAM

Tori Bryson, President  
Hoffman, Stewart, & Schmidt, P.C.

Sarah Simmons, Vice President – R/West

Anne Wahr, Secretary  
Portland General Electric 

Chukwuemeka Onyia, Treasurer – Merrill Lynch

Marisa DeCristoforo – Consultant

David DiMatteo – Upstream USA 

Bob Gravely – Pacific Power                             

Paul Koehler – Pelican Renewables 

Billi Kohler – West Oregon Electric

Eloisa Mariscal – Community Action 

Darcy Noxon – NW Natural Gas

Tyler Richardson – Portland General Electric 

Jordan Schoonover – McDowell, Rackner, & Gibson, P.C. 

Charity Spires – Pacific Power 

Adam Lowney, Immediate Past President -  
McDowell Rackner Gibson P.C.

Brian Allbritton – Executive Director

Marietta Doney – Deputy Director

Kevin Brown – Development Director 

Zöe Serrano – Program and 
Communications Coordinator

Victoria Unger – Accounting Assistant/
Finance Coordinator

Not only do we love the new look, 
but it actually saves hundreds of 
dollars on printing and mailing. 
Another reminder that even small 
change can have big impact!

Notice our new 
magazine-style format?

"In a world with so 
many barriers to 
building a bright 
and secure future, 
we are here to 
ensure that energy 
costs aren’t one  
of them."

Sincerely,  
Brian Allbritton   
Executive Director



SAVE THE DATE:  
SEPTEMBER 28, 2024!
We had our Illuminate Gala on September 16th, 2023 at 
the Sentinel Hotel and raised almost $70,000 to power 
a brighter future for our neighbors in need! 

Join us next year on September 28th, 2024 for an 
evening of live music, delicious food, and community.

An evening to benefit energy 
assistance in Oregon

Agape Square, a Habitat for Humanity community in 
Portland’s Cully neighborhood, has been chosen for  
Oregon Energy Fund’s third energy retrofit project in the 
Portland Metro area. Fourteen diverse families call Agape 
Square home.

Maintaining a home is challenging for the low-income 
homeowners, especially when expensive critical repairs are 
needed. Oregon Energy Fund’s retrofit program provides both 
short-term and long-term solutions to these families, ensuring 
that their homes will be safe and comfortable by winter.

In the words of Hans, a grateful Habitat for Humanity 
homeowner, “It felt like a blessing that it just came to us.” 
These projects, he emphasizes, are not just helpful; they are 
crucial. They serve as the foundation upon which cherished 
memories are built and passed down through generations. 
Hans adds, “These kinda things are crucial and helpful 
to us to keep a well-working machine so that the kids can 
come over and enjoy the house that they grew up in. So it’s 
important to us.”

PROJECT HIGHLIGHT: 
AGAPE SQUARE

Agape Square, Portland Oregon
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24%
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1%
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1% 

1% 
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BY THE NUMBERS
2022 - 2023

WHO WE HELPED:

HOUSEHOLDS
1,388

365
SENIORS3,524

INDIVIDUALS

1,357
CHILDREN

396
DISABLED

WHERE WE HELPED:

Portland  
Metro:  
1,858 people 

Gorge/Central:  
346 people

Mid-Valley:  
404 people

Eastern:  
69 people

Coast:  
84 people

Southern:  
763 people

Energy Assistance Programs Totaled:

$1,737,386.00

By making a legacy gift 
to Oregon Energy Fund, 
your generosity and 
foresight will help keep 
your neighbors power 
on for years to come.

“Getting laid off was a 
real blow to my family. 
I am glad Oregon 
Energy Fund was able 
to help us keep our 
power on in our home 
so I can focus on doing 
what it takes to be 
employed again.” 

- John, OEF Client 

FOLLOW US
ON SOCIAL MEDIA!

FUNDING 
SOURCES:

Oregon Energy Fund is the country’s only 
statewide energy assistance nonprofit.

1 in 4 Oregon Households,
twice the number who faced food insecurity, 
struggled to pay their energy bills last year.

Grants:
Individuals & Businesses:
Utility Partners: 
Interest Earnings:
Oil Program:

41%
30%
28% 
1%
.02%

Program: 
Fundraising: 
Management: 

88.8%
5.4%
5.8%

SPENDING:

@oregonenergyfund

@oregonenergyfund

$500  
can help someone 

catch up on their bills. 

$130  
keeps the power  
on for a month. 

$30  
powers a home  

for a week. 

"I've never needed any kind 
of public assistance before 
and finding myself in such 
an unfamiliar situation was 
very hard and stressful. 
The guidance and energy 
assistance was much needed, 
and very appreciated. I 
am very thankful for the 
kindness and understanding. 

Oregon Energy Fund is a 
fantastic organization that 
fills a much needed gap in 
our community." 

- Kim, OEF Client



THANK YOU, DONORS!
INDIVIDUALS

INDIVIDUALS

The following individuals donated $1,000 or more.

The following individuals donated $500 - $999.

Dr. Michael D. Aiona and  
Mrs. Deborah C. Aiona

Mr. Brian Allbritton and  
Mrs. Langley P. Allbritton

Mr. Joe Allbritton and  
Mrs. Karla Allbritton

Ms. Helen E. Andrews and  
Mr. Michael J. Wilkins

Ms. Joan A. Baker

Ms. Jessica Bernardini

Mrs. Elizabeth G.  
Blachly-Dyson

Mr. Robert S. Blacketor

Mr. Dale Blue and  
Mrs. Melissa L. Blue

Mr. Ivan Bobkov

Ms. Clarisa Borrego

Mrs. Arlene D. Bradley and  
Mr. Mark E. Bradley

Ms. Ulista J. Brooks

Ms. Deborah A. Brown and 
Mr. Terrell D. Brown

Ms. Patricia L. Bruggere

Mr. Malcolm B. Buxton and 
Mrs. Joan Buxton

Mr. Thomas J. Calderwood

Ms. Jean M. Caldwell

Mrs. Shirley M. Carpenter

Mr. George A. Castles

Mr. Steven K. Aaker and  
Mrs. Barbara J. Aaker

Mr. Marvin M. Abe and  
Mrs. Deborah K. Abe

Mr. Christopher A. Achterman 
and Mrs. Virginia A. 
Achterman

Mr. Bill W. Amberg and  
Mrs. Lou-Anne G. Amberg

Mr. Michael S. Andrews and 
Mrs. Adelaide E. Andrews

Mr. Ray B. Auel and  
Mrs. Jean M. Auel

Ms. Elizabeth W. Baer

Ms. Janice Bangs

Ms. Nancy J. Barr and  
Mr. William H. Barr

Ms. Karen E. Barrueto

Mr. James N. Bartroff and  
Ms. Marci K. Clark

Mr. Edward W. Basaraba

Ms. Jill A. Batty

Mr. David K. Berkeley and  
Mrs. Pat F. Berkeley

Mr. Scott A. Bernards and  
Mrs. Rose A. Bernards

Mr. Ronald G. Bline

Mr. Richard C. Blohm and  
Mrs. Colleen M. Blohm

Ms. Beatrice M. Bloyd

Mr. Curtis A. Boardman and 
Mrs. Marilyn M. Boardman

Ms. Laura M. Borders and  
Mr. William P. Zuber

Ms. Sandra J. Chadwick and 
Mr. Geoff Chadwick

Ms. Carolyn J. Clark

Mr. Lynn E. Cochran

Mr. Ivan J. Cook and  
Ms. Colleen Cook

Ms. Dorothy J. Coombs

Mr. Jacob Curtis and  
Mrs. Marisol Curtis

Mr. Brian Doan

Mrs. Marietta Doney

Mr. Richard I. Dracott and  
Mrs. Marita J. Dracott

Ms. Jean L. Duffy

Mrs. Susan Fernald

Mr. Bernard T. Fisher and  
Mrs. Marsha J. Fisher

Mr. Larry N. Frager and  
Mrs. Frederica M. Frager

Ms. Nancy P. Fraser

Mr. Edward B. Freeman and 
Mrs. Eve M. Freeman

Mr. Brian J. Frohring and  
Ms. Jennifer L. Frohring

Mr. Alan R. Gaddis and  
Mrs. Karen D. Gaddis

Mr. Michael J. Garland and 
Mrs. Anita J. Garland

Ms. Bernadette M. Geraldi

Mr. Thomas B. Gewecke and 
Mrs. Elizabeth S. Gewecke

Ms. Gladys M. Boutwell, CIC

Ms. Mary L. Boyd and  
Mr. David S. Boyd

Ms. Marsha L. Bryant and  
Mr. Michael J. Bennett

Ms. Tori L. Bryson and  
Mr. Gary Bryson

Mr. Paul E. Buffam and  
Mrs. Elizabeth A. Buffam

Mr. William H. Burbach

Mr. Joseph E. Burke, Jr.

Ms. Zella J. Byerlee

Mr. Michael E. Carlson

Mr. John W. Carroll and  
Mrs. Margaret A. Carroll

Mr. Larry D. Cartmill and  
Mrs. Janet L. Cartmill

Mr. Brian P. Coates

Ms. Kate A. Commerford

Mr. Charles E. Comstock and 
Mrs. Betty L. Comstock

Mr. Steven R. Cooper and  
Ms. Clara C. Martinez

Mr. Jesse R. Cordova

Ms. Karen B. Czopek

Mr. Richard G. Davis and  
Mrs. Judy S. Davis

Ms. Marisa A. DeCristoforo

Mr. William C. Derville and 
Mrs. Brenda L. Derville

Ms. Adrienne Devecka

Mr. David DiMatteo

Mr. R. Steven Dimeo

Mr. Gregory R. Gleason and 
Ms. Bonnie S. Gleason

Mr. James A. Griffin, Jr. and 
Mrs. Joann F. Griffin

Mr. David M. Hansen and  
Mrs. Penny K. Hansen

Mr. Peter E. Harr and  
Mrs. Sharon O. Harr

Mr. Louis O. Hatfield

Ms. Rosa F. Heinrich

Dr. Jonathan G. Hill and  
Mrs. Penny D. Hill

Sister Marcia E. Hobart

Ms. Natalie L. Hocken

Mrs. Judith A. Holmboe

Mr. David A. Horsburgh and 
Mrs. Denyse J. Horsburgh

Ms. Kristine M. Huggins

Ms. Yvonne M. Iverson

Ms. Patricia D. Kinser

Ms. Annette E. Kirby and  
Mr. Gerald J. Richardson

Ms. Joanne Knight

Mr. Paul Koehler

Ms. Patricia A. Kosderka

Ms. Virginia M. Krall

Mr. Stephen R. Langasek and 
Mrs. Patty L. Langasek

Ms. Rebecca A. Langdon

Mrs. Linda A. Dinan and  
Mr. Jerry E. Dinan

Mr. Ken P. Dobyns and  
Mrs. Laura G. Dobyns

Mr. Timothy R. Drain and  
Mrs. Susan E. Drain

Mr. Alexander Dvortcsak and 
Ms. Anna Dvortcsak

Mr. Cecil Elbert and  
Ms. Anna Elbert

Mr. Timothy J. Erwert and  
Mrs. Joan Erwert

Mr. David R. Evans

Ms. Marcella G. Evans

Mr. Fred G. Evensen and  
Mrs. Janet A. Evensen

Ms. Peggy L. Floyd and  
Mr. Kevin W. Floyd

Ms. Marguerite L. Foeller

Ms. Tracy L. Frantel

Mr. Kai E. Galyen

Mr. Leo E. Gentry II and  
Mrs. Patricia A. Gentry

Mr. Paul M. Gerlach and  
Mrs. Rebecca L. Gerlach

Mr. Todd A. Gescher and  
Mrs. Brenda K. Gescher

Mr. Michael C. Gesme and 
Mrs. Janet L. Gesme

Mr. Keith A. Gildenmeister

Mr. Thomas B. Giles and  
Mrs. Mary S. Giles

Ms. Sally A. Gillilan

Ms. Susan J. Goudy

Ms. Louise E. Larsen

Mr. Joshua Levine

Dr. John E. Linman and  
Dr. Sally K. Linman

Mr. Manuel Litwak

Ms. Margaret J. Loper

Mr. Adam Lowney and  
Ms. Chamber Dorheim

Mr. Ronald W. Lyons and  
Mrs. Delia V. Lyons

Mr. Tom Matthews and  
Mrs. Charlotte Matthews

Mr. Steve McCarty and  
Mrs. Marilyn M. McCarty

Ms. Katherine A. McDowell, 
Esq. and Mr. Kenneth Lerner

Mr. Apurva K. Patel and  
Ms. Mary S. McKenzie

Ms. Marietta F. Miick

Ms. Susan R. Molthan

Ms. Brenda D. Moon

Ms. Kristie L. Moore

Ms. Judith A. Morgan

Mrs. Kathryn D. Oliva and  
Mr. Philip A. Oliva

Mr. Paul E. Oliver and  
Ms. Audrey A. Oliver

Ms. Sarah W. Osborn and  
Mr. David W. Eden

Mrs. Hina Patel

Ms. N. N. Goya

Ms. Jane M. Grecco

Ms. Mary S. Hagan

Mr. Maurice V. Hall and  
Ms. Susan M. Hall

Ms. Debra A. Halverson and 
Mr. Robert W. Williams

Mrs. Cheryl L. Hammond

Mr. Victor J. Hanauska, Jr.

Mr. James W. Hartley and  
Mrs. Patricia G. Hartley

Ms. Kay M. Hartley

Mr. Edward Hays and  
Mrs. Joy E. Hays

Ms. Joan S. Heller

Mr. Andrew G. Hendrycks

Mr. David A. Holaday

Ms. Kathryn W. Holmes and 
Mr. Charles A. Henrikson

Ms. Betty S. Homan

Mr. Joseph A. Hopfer and  
Mrs. Elaine Hopfer

Mr. Jim Hortsch

Mr. Scott Huff and  
Ms. Holli Adams

Mr. Gerald R. Hulsman and 
Ms. Florence E. Hulsman

Mr. Ronald L. Lickteig and  
Ms. Karen Hummer-Lickteig

Mr. Perry C. Hutchison

Mr. James D. Jackson

Ms. Tammy L. Jackson

Mrs. Lois A. Pitman

Mrs. Barbara A. Pitney

Mr. Thomas K. Plant and  
Mrs. Glenda C. Plant

Ms. Anne H. Pope

Mr. Ralph G. Quinsey and  
Mrs. Jean A. Quinsey

Ms. Sue A. Randall

Mr. David R. Reich

Ms. Patricia J. Reser

Mr. Tyler J. Richardson and 
Mrs. Rimma Richardson

Mr. Phillip D. Ricker and  
Ms. Marion H. Shimoda

Mr. Scott H. Robinson and  
Ms. Elizabeth J. Sher

Ms. Sally Russell

Mr. Pete Sandgren

Ms. Cathy Schar

Mr. David E. Scott

Mr. Christian Smith and  
Mrs. Julie Smith

Mr. Curtis R. Smith and  
Mrs. Rita L. Smith

Ms. Patricia A. Snowfox

Mr. James M. Spain and  
Ms. Joyce L. Spain

Mr. Terence P. Sweeney and 
Ms. Laurie J. Mark

Mr. Patrick D. James and  
Mrs. Sharon E. James

Mr. David R. Sherrod and  
Ms. Jenda A. Johnson

Ms. Karen A. Jones-Kolodzie

Ms. Mary Anne Joyce and  
Ms. Catha Loomis

Mr. Timothy A. Kalberg

Mr. Allan E. Karsk

Mr. Dale A. Karstetter and 
Mrs. Susan Karstetter

Mr. James A. Kenney and  
Mrs. Constance B. Kenney

Mr. Del Kerber

Ms. Valerie L. Kerrisk

Mrs. Monica Killion and  
Mr. Jacob Killion

Ms. Monica L. Kleier and  
Mr. Steve C. Kleier

Ms. Debora J. Knaupp

Ms. Cindy Kong

Ms. Cristyn L. Kostol

Ms. Susan I. Kowing and  
Mr. Bradley M. Kowing

Mrs. Gwendolyn L. Kraxberger

Ms. Jan Landis and  
Mr. Al Landis

Dr. John H. Lemmer and  
Mrs. Elaine C. Lemmer

Mr. Richard G. Lewis and  
Mrs. Anna R. Lewis

Ms. Julia M. Maloney

Mr. Mark D. Marineau and 
Mrs. Lisa J. Marineau

Mrs. Lockett Taylor and  
Mr. Courtney Taylor

Mrs. Dawn L. Thomas and  
Mr. Jeffery V. Thomas

Mrs. Anna Mae Tichy

Mr. William H. Tomison and 
Mrs. Rita A. Tomison

Mrs. Kathleen M. Ulwelling

Mr. Pieter J. VanZanden and 
Mrs. LeAnn L. VanZanden

Mr. Kevin S. Vincent and  
Mrs. Gloria Vincent

Mr. Arlan C. Walker and  
Mrs. Caroline B. Walker

Ms. Jill T. Walworth and  
Mr. Toren P. B. Orzeck

Mr. John W. Warner

Mr. Lawrence R. Weisberg

Mr. Thomas W. Weitzel and 
Mrs. Gloria A. Weitzel

Mr. John T. Well and  
Ms. Jan Hayden Well

Ms. Milicent K. Wewerka

Mr. Bruce M. Whitaker and 
Mrs. Jan C. Whitaker

Mrs. Elaine M. White

Dr. Clifton R. White Jr. and 
Mrs. Patricia S. White

Ms. Lillian Wilkins-Black

Ms. Barbara I. Wilwers

Mr. Michael A. Worthington

Mr. David Marinos

Mr. James N. McBride and  
Ms. Daphne G. Clifton

Mr. Donald C. McCollum, Jr. 
and Ms. Carol Resco

Mrs. Phyllis A. McIntire

Mr. Jonathan J. McKillip and 
Mrs. Doris J. McKillip

Msgt. Felix J. McLarney, (Ret.)

Mr. Christopher Mead and 
Mrs. Lee Ann Mead

Ms. Ruth E. Medak and  
Ms. Joanne M. Medak

Mr. Todd G. Medley

Ms. Karlina P. Merkens

Mr. Jerry A. Miller

Mr. Ross J. Miller and  
Mrs. Nancy L. Miller

Mr. Earl D. Ming and  
Mrs. Karen J. Ming

Mr. John Minor and  
Mrs. Susan Minor

Ms. Jane M. Moore

Mr. Thomas H. Mott and  
Mrs. Alice E. Mott

Ms. Susan Murphy and  
Mr. Michael W. Murphy

Ms. Diana L. Myers

Ms. Marjorie Napper

Mr. Gregory P. Nelson and 
Mrs. Karen F. Nelson

Ms. Yvonne M. Nesbitt

Mr. Ralph E. Nottingham and 
Mrs. Ruth C. Nottingham



INDIVIDUALS (Continued)

Everett Street Autoworks

JT Auto Repair

Ken Fisher Auto  
& Truck Repair

City of Lake Oswego

City of Troutdale

City of Tualatin

City of Wilsonville

Boeing

Brown's Point S

City of Beaverton

City of Corvallis

Linfield College

Multnomah County  
Fleet Services

NW Natural

R & M Plant Procurement

Springfield Utility Board

The Brothers Tire Shop

Tualatin Hills Park and 
Recreation District

Tualatin Valley Water District

Walsh Trucking Co., LTD.

Washington County Fleet 
Services

RECURRING OIL DONORS

ABC Jewelry Co.

Alder Creek Kayak and Canoe

Bethel Missionary Baptist 
Church, Inc.

Blaze Restoration

Boeing

Bryan Potter Design Inc

Burch Energy Services LLC

Chevron Corporation

City of Beaverton

CoBank

Coit Family Foundation

Columbia Bank

Dave's Killer Bread

Deacon Family Fund of 

Ms. Theresa M. Novak

Mr. Gil L. Ochs

Ms. Cheryl K. Oliver-Pickett 
and Mr. Richard P. Pickett

Mr. Terry Owen and  
Mrs. Mary Swintek-Owen

Ms. Alison M. Pease and  
Mr. Jeff Staniels

Ms. Jocelyn Pease

Ms. Elizabeth Perris

Mr. James M. Pierce

Mr. Gary R. Pietka

Ms. Sania R. Radcliffe

Ms. Judith Reed

Mrs. Gwen Reed-Thrasher 
and Mr. Marvin L. Thrasher

Mr. Philip G. Arzt

Mr. Robert S. Baker and  
Mrs. Janet R. Baker

Mr. Steven P. Barry

Ms. Anita E. Beckwith

Dr. Diana E. Bell

Mr. Thomas L. Birkholz and 
Mrs. Marilyn J. Birkholz

Mr. Jeffrey T. Bjorn and  
Mrs. Erin M. Fitzpatrick-Bjorn

Mrs. Susan B. Board

Mr. Michael S. Bolduan and 
Mrs. Linda M. Bolduan

Ms. Laura M. Borders and 
Mr. William P. Zuber

Mr. Richard Kolbell and  
Ms. Patricia Bowman

Mrs. Peggy A. Bromley

Ms. Tori L. Bryson and  
Mr. Gary Bryson

Ms. Linda A. Chisholm

Mr. James A. Coakley Jr. and 
Mrs. Stella M. Coakley

The Oregon Community 
Foundation

Doerfler Farms, Inc.

Ed Carpenter Studio

El Pilar School

Everett Street Autoworks

Fred Meyer Community 
Rewards

Gartner

Genentech Inc

George and Laura Kreitzberg 
Foundation

GKR Market LLC dba Pickers

GoodCoin Giving Fund

Green Mountain Landscaping 
& Construction

Mr. Michael D. Reverman

Mr. Richard A. Rickman and 
Mrs. Colleen M. Rickman

Mr. James R. Riesterer

Mr. Stephen R. Rodger and 
Mrs. Patricia A. Rodger

Mrs. Charlene Rogers and  
Mr. John A. Rogers

Mrs. Randi J. Roten and  
Mr. James R. Roten

Ms. Sara L. Roth

Mr. Alan Rozendaal and  
Mrs. Ellie Rozendaal

Mr. Kenneth J. Rychlick and 
Mrs. Bobbi L. Rychlick

Mr. Drue L. Sampsel

Mr. Jeremy T. Coon and  
Mrs. Claudia M. Coon

Mr. Steven L. Crabb and  
Mrs. Sharon L. Crabb

Mr. Frederick M. Czuba and 
Mrs. Kerry A. Czuba

Dr. Patrick E. Davol and  
Ms. Catherine A. Davol

Ms. Theresa DeBois

Mr. Roland A. deSzoeke and 
Mrs. Judith J. deSzoeke

Ms. Kathie DeWitt

Mrs. Marietta Doney

Mr. Leslie N. Engle and  
Ms. Becky Engle

Ms. Cynthia Fajer

Ms. Catherine L. Fine

Mr. Stuart Fishman

Ms. Elizabeth A. Fosterman

Ms. Barbara Fox-Friedman

Mr. Roberto G. Fuentes and 
Mrs. Katherine B. Fuentes

Mr. Robert G. Furusho

Heritage Bank

Hillside Christian

HPI

Inland Electric Inc.

Intel Corporation

Jessie Jonas Charitable Fund

Kelley Connect

Ken Fisher Auto  
& Truck Repair

Key Private Bank

Kim's Embroidery, Inc.

Lam Research Employee Gift 
Match Program

LRS Architects, Inc.

McCauley Potter Fain 
Associates Inc.

Mr. James H. Sarne

Mr. Fred Saxonberg and  
Mrs. Beverly T. Saxonberg

Mr. Bruce A. Scharen and  
Mrs. Sharon M. Scharen

Mrs. Janet H. Schmidt and  
Mr. Bryan L. Schmidt

Mr. Michael R. Schock and 
Mrs. Angela M. Schock

Ms. Jordan Schoonover and 
Mr. Jay Schoonover

Mr. Paul Schwarz and  
Mrs. Susan Schwarz

Mr. Charles A. Scudder

Ms. Kelli J. Shea

Dr. Brett C. Sheppard and  
Ms. Valerie M. Sera

Ms. Karen M. Garber and  
Mr. John F. Desmarais

Ms. Tabitha  Garmire

Ms. Judith A. Gauthier

Mr. Corbett Greenhalgh and 
Mrs. Elisabeth Greenhalgh

Mrs. Madeline Grimm

Ms. Pamela J. Hanousek

Mr. Robert C. Harmon and 
Ms. Ruth E. Schellbach

Mr. Jeffrey I. Hartnett  
and Mrs. Susan E.  
Gibson-Hartnett

Mr. Michael A. Harvey 
 
Mr. John R. Hesselgrave and 
Mrs. Peggy F. Hesselgrave

Mrs. Barbara M. Hoffstetter

Mrs. Amy E. Honisett

Ms. Barbara L. Jones

Mr. John Keeffe and  
Mrs. Isabel Keeffe

Ms. Aimee Kohn

 

McDowell Rackner  
& Gibson PC

Microsoft Matching Gifts 
Program

MJ Murdock Charitable Trust

MJB Painting & Restoration Co

Moe's Bike Shop

Monitor Farms

MSC Engineers, Inc.

Nike - EE Giving

NW Natural

OCF Joseph E Weston  
Public Foundation

Oney's Restaurant

Open Door Gathering Place

Oregon Public House

Phillips Pump Sales & Service

Mr. Brian L. Sherman and  
Mrs. Linda M. Sherman

Mr. Steven A. Skinner

Mr. Donald E. Smith and  
Mrs. De Ann Smith

Mr. David A. Sobelson and 
Mrs. Lori D. Sobelson

Mr. Scott M. Stauffer

Ms. Shelley D. Stewart

Ms. Lorell Stoneman

Mr. Michael P. Stronk and  
Mrs. Jeri J. Stronk

Mr. Jon R. Stroud and  
Mrs. Barbara J. Stroud

Ms. Julia E. Surtshin

Ms. Margaret J. Taft

Mr. D Bradley Koslin and  
Mrs. Marla J. Koslin

Mr. Michael J. Shinn and  
Ms. Ellen E. Lairson

Ms. Wanda U. Leeloy

Mr. David Lennert and  
Mrs. Lianne Lennert

Mr. Larry E. Long and  
Mrs. Joyce D. Long

Mr. William J. Magorian and 
Mrs. Lanie B. Magorian

Mr. Scott V. Mattox and  
Mrs. Diane M. Mattox

Ms. Marie D. McDonough

Mr. Joseph McQueen and  
Mrs. Virginia M. McQueen

Ms. Mary Z. Mead

Ms. Marilyn J. Morris

Mr. Georg E. Mueller

Mr. James A. Neal and  
Mrs. Karen M. Neal

Mr. Geoff Nelson

Mr. John N. Nolen and  
Mrs. Barbara Nolen

Premier Finishes Inc

R/West

Ranchette Manor

Robert W. Mulligan Co., Inc.

Robinson Rentals

Sauvie Island Stables, LLC

Shannon Ennis

Sisters of Mercy - Silverton

Southland Industries

Stoel Rives LLP

Sun Motel

The Franklin and Dorothy 
Piacentini Charitable Trust

The Lawler Family

The Mann-Crawford Family

The Standard

Ms. Marijane Thompson

Mr. Bruce E. Tower

Mr. Peter J. Tronquet and 
Mrs. Cathy W. Tronquet

Mr. Harry D. Turvey and  
Ms. Joel S. Turvey

Mr. David L. Vernier and  
Mrs. Christine Vernier

Ms. Katharine Voth

Mr. Heston H. S. Chu and  
Ms. Anne E. Wahr

Ms. Laurie E. Weiss

Ms. Anne E. Weld-Martin and 
Mr. T W. Weld-Martin

Mr. Merton G. White and 
Mrs. Kathleen A. White

Mr. Loren R. Northup

Ms. Karyn O'Bryant

Ms. Rashelle K. Oldfield

Ms. Mary W. Oman

Mr. Michael J. F. Oxentenko

Mr. Robert B. Parker

Ms. K. Michelle Pendley

Ms. Cyndi Peterson

Mr. Daniel S. Petre-Miller and 
Mrs. Dana L. Petre-Miller

Ms. Elizabeth A. Picologlou 
and Mr. Rick Weber

Mrs. Barbara A. Pitney

Mr. William G. Preston

Ms. Debra J. Price

Ms. Linda L. Roberts

Ms. Barb Rush

Mr. Calvin G. Scheideman

Ms. Poni Scofield

Mr. Andrew W. Snyder and 
Mrs. Doris L. Snyder

The Varitz Foundation Inc.

The Zephyr Fund

TLM Training Center, Inc.

Trader Joe's

Tualatin Hills Park and 
Recreation District

Tualatin Valley Water District

Umpqua Bank

US Bank

VanNatta Brothers

Vernier Software & 
Technology, LLC

Volkswagen Group of America

Walsh Trucking Co., LTD.

Washington County Fleet 
Services

West Oregon Electric 
Cooperative, Inc.

Ms. Priscilla B. Wieden

 
Mr. Leigh H. Wilcox and  
Mrs. Sharon L. Wilcox

Ms. Julie R. Wilson

Mr. Thomas A. Wilson and 
Mrs. Kathleen A. Wilson

Ms. Nancy S. Wolfe and  
Mr. Douglas A. Wolfe

Ms. Joann Wozniak

Ms. Carole L. Yates

Mr. Bruce W. Zabel

Mr. Lawrence Zivin and  
Mrs. Karen Zivin

Dr. Richard K. Staggenborg 
and Ms. Karen Staggenborg

Ms. Georgina G. Sutherland

Mrs. Roberta J. Tanner and  
Mr. Dennis Tanner

Ms. Nancy L. Tice

Mr. Donald A. Trelstad and 
Mrs. Cynthia B. Trelstad

Mr. William M. Vollmer and 
Mrs. Jean Moore-Vollmer

Mr. Jeffrey A. VonAllmen and  
Mrs. Jaylene VonAllmen

Mr. Michael J. Voss and  
Mrs. Bonnie H. Voss

Mr. William H. Warnes and  
Ms. Roberta A. Bigelow

Mr. Michael D. Weaver and 
Mrs. Kerry L. Weaver

Mr. Stephen D. Welch and  
Ms. Debbie Welch

Mr. G. M. Silberbach and  
Ms. Paula R. Welshons

Mrs. Lynn E. Whitehead

Mr. Michael P. Williams

Ms. Elva D. Younkin

ORGANIZATIONS

POWER GRID Power Grid donors support our work by making an easy and automatic monthly contribution.



1020 SW Taylor St., Suite #620 
Portland, OR 97205

Help your 
neighbors keep 

the lights on 
all year long  
by becoming  

a monthly 
donor!

VOICES OF OREGON 
ENERGY FUND
Amarah was a dedicated student, determined 
to succeed in her spring term. However, life had a 
different plan for her. A month before the end of the 
semester, her primary source of income as a delivery 
driver came to a screeching halt. Her faithful car had 
finally given up on her. Amarah's earnings vanished 
overnight, leaving her with a stack of unpaid bills. 

With the commitment to see Amarah through her 
difficulties, Oregon Energy Fund offered a helping 
hand. We provided financial assistance to keep her 
power on during this trying period. The relief Amarah 
felt was immeasurable and allowed her to focus on 
her studies without constant worry.

The story of Amarah is a testament to the Oregon 
Energy Fund's mission to serve not only families but 
also students, recognizing that education is a powerful 
tool to overcome adversity. By assisting students 
like Amarah, we ensure that the flame of ambition 
continues to burn even in the darkest of times.

Scan here to 
give today!

Or visit oregonenergyfund.org/winternews
Connect with us on social media!  
Instagram & Facebook: @oregonenergyfund
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